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Darkness of Light Apr 04 2020 "Freak. Witch. Crazy. Schizo. Ember Brycin has been
called them all. She's always known she's different. No one has ever called her
normal, even under the best circumstances. Bizarre and inexplicable things
continually happen to her, and having two different colored eyes, strange hair, and
an unusual tattoo only contributes to the gossip about her. When the latest school
explosion lands her in a facility for trouble teens, she meets Eli Dragen, who's hot
as hell and darkly mysterious. Their connection is full of passion, danger, and
secrets. Secrets that will not only change her life, but what and who she
is--leading her down a path she never imagined possible. Between Light and Dark,
Ember finds a world where truth and knowledge are power and no one can be trusted.
But her survival depends on finding out the truth about herself. In her pursuit, she
is forced between love and destiny and good and evil, even when the differences
between them aren't always clear. At worst, she will incite a war that could destroy
both worlds. At best, she will not only lose her heart but her life and everyone she
loves. Once the truth is out, however, there will be no going back. And she'll
definitely wish she could."--Back cover.
The Complete Darkness Vol. 1 May 18 2021 The criminal underworld of New York City
is a dark and brutal place, but it's never seen horror like this... In the opening
salvo of this bestselling series, created by industry legends MARC SILVESTRI and
GARTH ENNIS, up-and-coming mobster Jackie Estacado discovers a nightmarish new

inheritanceÑthe supernatural power known only as the Darkness! Weighing his
conscience against the ability to mold the shadows to his will, Jackie finds himself
dealing with worse than the usual wiseguys: an ancient cult, an angelic archenemy,
and the corrupting consequences of the demonic entity empowering him. All this and
more, gorgeously rendered and painstakingly assembled in the first of a series of
absolute collected editions Collects DARKNESS #1-18, TALES OF THE DARKNESS #1-4 and
1/2, DARKNESS: PRELUDE #1, WITCHBLADE #10, #18 and 19
Out of the Darkness Oct 11 2020 Summer love. First love. True love, or too good to
be true? Meet Brandon: I was the king of the world. I had popularity, two state
football championships, admittance to play ball at a top Division 1 school, and was
ready for the best summer of my life. What I wasn't ready for was Claire. From the
moment I met her, she forced me to uncover parts of myself I didn't know existed.
The face I wore every day as the king of Parkdale was a façade. This girl was the
sun that brightened my world, and I would always protect her. The problem was, how
could I protect her from my own self destruction? Meet Claire: I liked my routine
life. My best friends, Jackson and Ali, were by my side, I had a job lined up for
the summer, and I was headed into my senior year. Things were steady. Things were
good. Until Brandon. He came into my life like a whirlwind--strong, forceful, and
just about knocked me over. I wasn't the quintessential quarterback girlfriend type.
I hated standing out in the crowd and being surrounded by people. And that was his
entire life. Being with Brandon pulled me out of my shell. I handed him my heart,
trusting him to protect it like he always protected me. The question was, would it
be safe?
Where the Darkness Hides Jan 26 2022 Kyle has always been alone, orphaned as a
child he grew up in a harsh and lonely world. He has done his best to find his
footing in the world now he fears that he may be on the verge of a psychotic break.
Kyle has been plagued by the same nightmare every night for more than a year; he is
desperate to find answers. Losing touch with reality, it's getting hard to
distinguish his dreams and the real world. Now a man who he thinks may just be a
figment of his imagination is chasing him
Hidden in Darkness Jan 02 2020 When Felix lands a job taking care of a man
recovering from severe injuries, he thinks his life may have just turned around.
Anything has to be better than the place he's leaving. There's something about Lane
that draws Felix to him and makes him question if this place could finally become a
home for him. But when someone begins stalking Felix, he is left to question who
Lane is and what actually happened to him.
The Darkness Mar 16 2021 Jackie Estacado, a hitman for the Mafia, discovers on his
twenty-first birthday that he can control demons from another dimension.
Shadows of Darkness Nov 11 2020
The Darkness Dec 13 2020 The Darkness is a fast paced story of survival that brings
the apocalypse to Main Street USA While the world falls apart Jacob Anderson
barricades his family behind locked doors. News report's tell of civil unrest in the
streets, murders, disappearances, citizens are warned to remain behind locked doors.
When Jacob becomes witness to horrible events and the alarming actions of his
neighbors, he and his family realize everything is far worse than being reported.
Every Fathers nightmare comes true as Jacob's normal life, and a promise to protect
his family is torn apart. From the Best Selling Author of Whiskey Tango Foxtrot
comes a new telling of Armageddon.
The Complete Darkness, Volume 1 Feb 24 2022 The criminal underworld of New York
City is a dark andbrutal place, but it's never seen horror likethis... In the
opening salvo of this best-sellingseries created by industry legends MARC SI
The Darkness After Dec 01 2019 TWO TEENAGERS FIGHT TO SURVIVE IN AN AMERICA GONE
DARK When massive solar flares send an intense electromagnetic pulse to Earth, every
electrical device is fried instantly. The modern world that sixteen-year-old Mitch
Henley has always known comes crashing down. Anarchy, looting and chaos explode all

around him. Stranded in New Orleans, Mitch escapes into the Mississippi backwoods he
knows so well, hoping to stay alive using the survival and hunting skills he learned
from his game-warden father. Alone and on foot, Mitch sets out to make his way back
to the family farm and his younger sister. Not knowing if his parents are dead or
alive, nothing else matters . . . until he meets April Gibbs along the way. Smart,
beautiful, lethal and alone, she is also making a treacherous trek to find her lost
family. They decide to travel together for safety, but neither can begin to imagine
the danger that awaits them in the woods. Set in the same anarchy-and-desperationreigned world of the author’s dystopian thriller: The Pulse, The Darkness After a
frightening look at how fragile our technologically dependent lifestyle really is.
The Child of Mystery: Chains of Darkness 1 Aug 21 2021
Three Day Series Book 1 the Darkness Jul 08 2020
The Darkness Knows Jun 18 2021 Retired detective Konrad returns to a haunting cold
case in The Darkness Knows by Arnaldur Indridason, the "undisputed King of the
Icelandic thriller." —The Guardian (UK) A frozen body is discovered in the icy
depths of Langjökull glacier, apparently that of a businessman who disappeared
thirty years before. At the time, an extensive search and police investigation
yielded no results—one of the missing man’s business associates was briefly held in
custody, but there wasn’t enough evidence to charge him. Now the associate is
arrested again and Konrad, the retired policeman who originally investigated the
disappearance, is called back to reopen the case that has weighed on his mind for
decades. When a woman approaches him with new information that she obtained from her
deceased brother, progress can finally be made in solving this long-cold case. In
The Darkness Knows, the master of Icelandic crime writing reunites readers with
Konrad, the unforgettable retired detective from The Shadow District. This is a
powerful and haunting story about the poisonous secrets and cruel truths that time
eventually uncovers.
Journey - The Darkness Within Book 1 Dec 25 2021 "Routhe blinked against the bright
light within her vision as she opened her eyes. Scraping her hands against the
ground, she pulled her fingers away to see dirt underneath her fingernails... she
was most certainly not in Chicago."When Routhe had dreamed of going on an adventure,
she was not prepared for that dream to come true. Walking with her mother towards
the Chicago World Fair in 1893, the last thing she expected was to wake up in a
world that was not her own with strange men surrounding her. They tell her she is
the Kinslaq Peacebringer, but offer no other information. She is thrust out into
their world and forced to fight against whatever darkness holds these people in
place, deep within.
The Darkness Compendium Apr 16 2021 There's nothing like going back to the
beginning and reading it all over again! The Darkness Compendium Volume 1 collects
the first 40 issues of one of Top Cow Productions' flagship books, plus the complete
run of the Tales of The Darkness series collected into one trade paperback. See how
The Darkness first appeared and threw Jackie into the chaotic world of the
supernatural. Plus, get the first appearances of The Magdalena and more!
Power Rangers Unlimited: Edge of Darkness #1 Nov 23 2021 Answering Zordon's call,
the Phantom Ranger investigates the aftermath of an Empyreal attack. Only to
discover their connection to an ancient evil he encountered long ago... which may
have finally returned to threaten the entire universe. Rising star Frank Gogol (Dead
End Kids) and artist Simone Ragazzoni (Power Rangers: Drakkon New Dawn) present the
first full appearance of the Phantom Ranger in a story that will ripple through the
Power Rangers franchise.
By Darkness Hid Jul 20 2021 Given the chance to train as a squire, kitchen servant
Achan Cham hopes to pull himself out of his pitiful life and become a Kingsguard
Knight. When Achan's owner learns of his training, he forces Achan to spar with the
Crown Prince--more of a death sentence than an honor. Meanwhile, strange voices in
Achan's head cause him to fear he's going mad. While escorting the prince to a

council presentation, their convoy is attacked. Achan is wounded and arrested, but
escapes from prison--only to discover a secret about himself he never believed
possible.
The Darkness Sep 02 2022 "All six original self-contained stories from The Darkness
Levels #0-#5 are collected here"--P. [4] of cover.
Darkness Falls Sep 09 2020 If the lights go out forever, can love survive?When four
women from different walks of life are brought together by fate to witness the end
of the world as they know it, each must find a way to survive against the odds as
well as learn to rely on each other. Jackie Scott wields incredible influence as a
magazine executive in Seattle. As she plans a smashing party for her fortieth
birthday, everything is precisely as she wants it. But when a solar storm lights up
the night sky in a dazzling display, it not only ruins the party but destroys power
around the planet and Jackie must turn for help from the one woman she has tried so
hard not to want ... Taylor. Taylor Barnes is an Army veteran new to Seattle and
wants nothing more than to find some peace and quiet working as a rent-a-cop in a
corporate high-rise. When she is asked to attend the birthday party of the
building's powerful and sexy CEO, she can hardly say no. Little did she realize
every skill she ever learned would be put to the test to save the woman she can't
seem to stop thinking about ... Jackie. Anna Patten is a nurse practitioner who has
returned one last time to the town she ran away from to pack up the house where she
grew up. Trying to avoid any drama, she cannot get away fast enough, or so she tells
herself while her heart wonders about her high school crush. When fate lands them
together in Seattle at a birthday party, suddenly Anna must lean on the woman she
once left behind ... Lexi. Lexi Scott has built a simple life of writing novels and
remodeling her farmhouse, but when she runs into a long-lost friend, her world is
turned upside down. It's not until she attends her sister Jackie's birthday party
that she is forced to not only face the apocalypse but now she must decide if she is
willing to risk her heart again to save the only woman she ever loved ... Anna. The
end of the world is only the beginning.
The Darkness We Crave Feb 12 2021 Most people don't think about where they're going
to be when the world ends. On the beach drinking margaritas? In the arms of a lover?
How about in a shit-ass resort run by your shit-ass parents?I have always lived my
life as the perfect daughter. At seventeen, I had no other option than to follow my
parents' strict regiment. Did I mention that they're assholes? The world didn't
decide to suddenly end. Oh no, that would be too easy. Instead, it was a series of
events that led to its eventual demise. Earthquakes, tornados, and a mysterious
virus that turned people into raving lunatics. Fortunately for me, I have the help
of seven handsome men to combat the coming storm. Literally.Declan, an enigma from
my past. Ryder, a flirty musician. Asher, the sweetest boy I had ever met and
probably the only one that I don't want to kick in the balls. Tamson, shy and timid,
with a past I'm aching to uncover. Ronan, my sarcastic leprechaun. Fallon, the stoic
leader. And, finally, Calax (but he doesn't really matter because I kind of hate him
and want him to fall on his head and die). I will have to learn to rely on these
boys and myself if we're going to survive the apocalypse.This is a slow-burn reverse
harem series.Warning: This book deals with sensitive issues such as abuse, rape, and
suicide that some readers may find triggering. Reader discretion is advised.
My Kingdom of Darkness: A Branches Book (Pets Rule #1) Jul 28 2019 Pets, hilarity,
and plots for world domination come together in Pets Rule!, an early chapter book
series perfect for fans of The Secret Life of Pets! Pick a book. Grow a Reader! This
series is part of Scholastic's early chapter book line, Branches, aimed at newly
independent readers. With easy-to-read text, high-interest content, fast-paced
plots, and illustrations on every page, these books will boost reading confidence
and stamina. Branches books help readers grow! Meet Ember, a rescue Chihuahua who
has just been adopted by the Chin family. Ember is no ordinary dog: he thinks he is
an evil overlord, destined to rule the world. He enlists the help of the other pets

in the house, like Smelly Steve the hamster and Neo the canary, to take over the
neighborhood. Their first mission is defeating Masher, the mean squirrel who lives
next door. But to his shock, Ember finds himself growing attached to his “minions”,
the Chin family—especially Lucy. Does Ember still have what it takes to control of
the neighborhood... and the world? With laugh-out-loud humor, engaging artwork on
every page, and nonstop action that will have readers rushing to turn the pages,
Pets Rule is the just-right series for any emerging reader! "This early chapter book
expertly cultivates a larger-than-life pseudo-antihero... an infectiously silly
series starter." -- Kirkus Reviews
Into the Darkness (Darkness #1) Apr 28 2022
Heart of Darkness Mar 04 2020 I am powerful. I am immortal. I can do anything. I am
cursed. I am ... The Darkness. Fan favorite artist, Marc Silvestri, teams up with
award winning writer, Garth Ennis, to tell the tale of a dark legacy fulfilled. On
his 21st birthday, mafia hitman, Jackie Estacado inherits a weapon of vast power-The
Darkness. An other-worldly suit of armor that manifests demons to do his bidding.
Volume II - Sibling rivalry is taken to new level when the sister Jackie has always
hated is granted the power to destroy The Darkness.
Heart of Darkness Jan 14 2021
Into the Darkness Feb 01 2020 "Into the Darkness" is a dramatic novel about a young
girl named Bonnie who must grow up fast and fight to survive in a dark cold world.
Life has certainly never been easy for Bonnie. She was born with serious health
issues and as she struggles to survive, her parents explore the world of drugs to
make extra money to help pay for her medicine. When Bonnie's father Terry becomes a
drug dealer for a man named Smith and his right-hand man William, Bonnie's world
gets turned upside down. Bonnie and her sister Jazz struggle with their new reality
of abuse and betrayal. Her Father Terry becomes paranoid and develops a splitpersonality. He becomes verbally and physically abusive towards his family. The
mother Lana lacks any moral obligation for the safety of her children. Everyone who
Bonnie believes she should be able to trust, dies or deceives her. She feels lost in
this world and struggles to find reasons to live as she struggles with PTSD and
depression. Her ability to trust people becomes difficult for her as she finds
herself feeling betrayed by people who should be protecting her."Into the Darkness"
is a dramatic novel about a young girl named Bonnie who must grow up fast and fight
to survive in a dark cold world. Life has certainly never been easy for Bonnie. She
was born with serious health issues and as she struggles to survive, her parents
explore the world of drugs to make extra money to help pay for her medicine. When
Bonnie's father Terry becomes a drug dealer for a man named Smith and his right-hand
man William, Bonnie's world gets turned upside down. Bonnie and her sister Jazz
struggle with their new reality of abuse and betrayal. Her Father Terry becomes
paranoid and develops a split-personality. He becomes verbally and physically
abusive towards his family. The mother Lana lacks any moral obligation for the
safety of her children. Everyone who Bonnie believes she should be able to trust,
dies or deceives her. She feels lost in this world and struggles to find reasons to
live as she struggles with PTSD and depression. Her ability to trust people becomes
difficult for her as she finds herself feeling betrayed by people who should be
protecting her.
The Darkness Nov 04 2022 Mafia Hitman Jackie Estacado was both blessed and cursed
on his 21st birthday when he inherited the power of The Darkness, an elemental force
that allows those who weild it access to an otherworldly dimension and control over
the demons who dwell there. Forces for good in the world rise up to oppose Jackie
and what his gift represents, but in this story, they are the bad guys! The sold-out
origin story by Garth Ennis (Punisher, Preacher) and Marc Silvestri (X-Men: Messiah
Complex) is presented here as part of the brand-new, redesigned "Origins" trade
paperback line. This volume collects The Darkness Volume 1 #1-6, along with a cover
gallery and behind-the-scenes material.

The Darkness May 30 2022 Spanning the icy streets of Reykjavik, the Icelandic
highlands and cold, isolated fjords, The Darkness is an atmospheric thriller from
Ragnar Jonasson, one of the most exciting names in Nordic Noir. The body of a young
Russian woman washes up on an Icelandic shore. After a cursory investigation, the
death is declared a suicide and the case is quietly closed. Over a year later
Detective Inspector Hulda Hermannsdóttir of the Reykjavík police is forced into
early retirement at 64. She dreads the loneliness, and the memories of her dark past
that threaten to come back to haunt her. But before she leaves she is given two
weeks to solve a single cold case of her choice. She knows which one: the Russian
woman whose hope for asylum ended on the dark, cold shore of an unfamiliar country.
Soon Hulda discovers that another young woman vanished at the same time, and that no
one is telling her the whole story. Even her colleagues in the police seem
determined to put the brakes on her investigation. Meanwhile the clock is ticking.
Hulda will find the killer, even if it means putting her own life in danger.
Into the Darkness (Darkness, 1) Oct 03 2022 I'd always been different. I saw
objects in the night where others saw emptiness. Large, human shaped shadows, fierce
yet beautiful, melting into the darkness. I collected secrets like other women
collected bells; afraid to fully trust lest my oddities be exposed. Until I saw him.
He'd been gliding down the street, unshakable confidence in every step. It wasn't
just that he was breathtakingly handsome with perfect features. Something about him
drew me. Sucked my focus to him and then tugged at my body. As his eyes met mine, I
was entrapped. No one had noticed him. He'd been right there, just beyond the light,
but only I had perceived. I had to know if he was real. Or maybe I really was crazy.
And even when my secret box was blasted wide open, dangers hurled at me like
throwing knives, I couldn't stop until I unraveled his true identity. I just had to
know.
Candle in the Darkness (Refiner’s Fire Book #1) Aug 01 2022 "A gripping tale told
by a gifted writer."--Beverly Lewis Caroline Fletcher is caught in a nation split
apart and torn between the ones she loves and a truth she can't deny The daughter of
a wealthy slave-holding family from Richmond, Virginia, Caroline Fletcher is raised
to believe slavery is God-ordained and acceptable. But on awakening to its cruelty
and injustice, her eyes are opened to the men and women who have cared tirelessly
for her. At the same time, her father and her fiance, Charles St. John, are fighting
for the Confederacy and their beloved way of life and traditions. Where does
Caroline's loyalty lie? Emboldened by her passion to make a difference and her
growing faith, will she risk everything she holds dear?
Vincent Price: Tales from the Darkness #1 Mar 28 2022 A brand new mini series
featuring the master of horror. My government is a kleptocracy, moderated by
violence. My city is a sinking ship... all the waters of the world's corruption
flowing into her, filling her belly, dragging her down into darkness and nothing.
They say the law doesn't matter anymore. That it exists only to preserve the powers
and the position of a lawless few.
One by One in the Darkness Oct 30 2019 One by One in the Darkness is an account of
a week in the lives of three sisters shortly before the start of the IRA ceasefire
in 1994, undercut with the story of their childhood in Northern Ireland of the 1960s
and 1970s. The history of both a family and a society, One by One in the Darkness
confirms Deirdre Madden's reputation as one of Irish fiction's most outstanding
talents. 'Her authority when writing on her native Northern Ireland is supreme . . .
beautifully written . . . an author with a rare talent . . . haunting and
beautiful.' Literary Review 'No other book has left me with such a lasting
impression of the hurt of Northern Ireland.' Sunday Tribune 'Ambitious and wideranging . . . skilfully constructed . . . particularly good at the way in which the
past constructs the present, how intense memories transfigure current experience . .
. A quiet and effective psychological realism.' Independent on Sunday
Witchfinder: The Reign of Darkness #1 Sep 29 2019 Sir Edward Grey takes on London's

most famous serial killer! But he's the only one who thinks Jack the Ripper's
murders have an occult purpose. When Scotland Yard turns its back on him, Grey finds
an ally in American occult adventurer Sarah Jewell. But the forces allied against
their investigation are more powerful than either one of them imagines! Reintroduction to Rise of the Black Flame's Sarah Jewell. Rise of the Black Flame and
Rasputin: Voice of the Dragon artist Christopher Mitten.
Kick at the Darkness Jun 30 2022 To live through the zombie apocalypse they have to
survive each other first. College freshman Parker Osborne is having the worst day
ever. He humiliated himself trying to pick up a cute guy, he hasn’t made any friends
at school, and his stupidly hot jerk of a TA gave him a crappy grade on his paper.
He’s going to drop Adam Hawkins’ film class and start fresh tomorrow after he’s had
a good sulk. But Parker’s about to find out what a bad day really looks like—if he
can survive the night. A virus is unleashed, transforming infected people into
zombie-like killers. After these quick and deadly creepers swarm campus, Parker only
escapes thanks to Adam swooping him onto the back of his trusty motorcycle. Now
they're on the run—and stuck with each other. When they’re not bickering, they’re
fighting off the infected in a bloody battle for survival. Their only hope is to
head east to Parker's family, but orphaned Adam has a secret he’s not sure Parker
will accept: he’s a werewolf. Can they trust each other enough to find some light in
these dark days? This gay romance from Keira Andrews features enemies to lovers, a
really stressful road trip, two young men finding love in the zombie apocalypse, and
of course a happy ending. Book one in the Kick at the Darkness m/m shifter romance
series.
The Darkness That Comes Before Sep 21 2021 Strikingly original in its conception,
ambitious in scope, with characters engrossingly and vividly drawn, the first book
in R. Scott Bakker's Prince of Nothing series creates a remarkable world from whole
cloth-its language and classes of people, its cities, religions, mysteries, taboos,
and rituals-the kind of all-embracing universe Tolkien and Herbert created
unforgettably in the epic fantasies The Lord of the Rings and Dune. It's a world
scarred by an apocalyptic past, evoking a time both two thousand years past and two
thousand years into the future, as untold thousands gather for a crusade. Among
them, two men and two women are ensnared by a mysterious traveler, Anasûrimbor
Kellhus—part warrior, part philosopher, part sorcerous, charismatic presence—from
lands long thought dead. The Darkness That Comes Before is a history of this great
holy war, and like all histories, the survivors write its conclusion.
The Esai Poems Jun 26 2019 He wakes from his afternoon siesta, / flapping legs and
hands, / a bluebird perched on the birch/ branch of mother's arm/ ready to raid/
cornfields/ in his father's heart/ THE ESAI POEMS is the first of four books under
the series title of BREAKING BREAD WITH THE DARKNESS by American Book Award
recipient Jimmy Santiago Baca. The Esai poems are a poignant blend of Baca's wonder
of his and his partner's newborn son, and the thoughts and observations of the world
he will be inheriting, includlding, including war, racism, indifference and greed.
Through Esai the wonder-struck new father explores the idealic world of his family
through Esai's new eyes, "He studies his hands as if they are newly discovered
planets . . ." but realizing the harsh realities of our times adds perspective with
juxtapositions: "I'll wait to tell him how in some places armies cut off the hands
of rebels..." Written as a series of thematically connected and dated poems, moving
back and forth between ideas, The Esai Poems are some of Baca's strongest poetic
work. Already father of two grown sons, Baca explors the implications of beginning
another family with another woman. Subsiquent volumes will include explorations of
self and family with Essays and Stories, The Lucia Poems (to his young daugher), and
to his son, Tones and Gabe Poems and Essays.
Free the Darkness Oct 23 2021 Raised and trained in seclusion at a secret fortress
on the edge of the northern wilds of the Kingdom of Ashai, a young warrior called
Rezkin is unexpectedly thrust into the outworld when a terrible battle destroys all

that he knows. With no understanding of his life's purpose and armed with masterful
weapons mysteriously bestowed upon him by a dead king, Rezkin must travel across
Ashai to find the one man who may hold the clues to his very existence.Determined to
adhere to his last orders, Rezkin extends his protection to an unlikely assortment
of individuals he meets along the way, often leading to humorous and poignant
incidents.As if pursuing an elite warrior across a kingdom, figuring out who he is
and why everyone he knows is dead, and attempting to find these so-called friends
and protect them is not enough, strange things are happening in the kingdom. New
dangers begin to arise that threaten not only Rezkin and his friends, but possibly
everyone in Ashai.
A Field of Darkness Jun 06 2020 Madeline Dare would be the first to tell you her
money is so old there's none left. A former socialite from an aristocratic family in
decline, Maddie is a tough-talking, would-be journalist exiled to the rust belt of
upstate New York. Her prospects for changing her dreary lifestyle seem dim--until a
set of dog tags found at a decades-old murder site is linked to her family. Shocked
into action, Maddie embarks on a search that takes her from the derelict smokestacks
of Syracuse to the posh mansions of Long Island's Gold Coast. But instead of the
warm refuge of home, this prodigal daughter soon uncovers dark, sinister secrets
that will violently challenge everything she believes in and holds dear.
The Darkness Origins Vol. 1 Aug 09 2020 Includes The Darkness Volume 1 Special
Preview Edition and The Darkness #1-6. Mafia hitman Jackie Estacado was both blessed
and cursed on his 21st birthday when he inherited the power of The Darkness, an
elemental force that allows those who wield it access to an otherworldly dimension
and control over the demons who dwell there. Forces for good in the world rise up to
oppose Jackie and what his gift represents, but in this story, they are the bad
guys. The sold out origin story by Garth Ennis (Punisher, Preacher) and Marc
Silvestri (X-Men: Messiah Complex) is presented here.
There Will Come a Darkness Aug 28 2019 Leigh Bardugo's Six of Crows meets Kristin
Cashore's Graceling, with a dash of Winter is Coming, in this showstopping debut YA
fantasy--and recipient of FOUR starred reviews! A Morris Award Finalist for best
debut young adult novel! A Kirkus Best Book of the Year! A Tor.com Best YA
SFF/Horror Book of the Year! "One of the most stunning debuts of the year."
—Seventeen The Age of Darkness approaches. Five lives stand in its way. Who will
stop it . . . or unleash it? For generations, the Seven Prophets guided humanity.
Using their visions of the future, they ended wars and united nations—until the day,
one hundred years ago, when the Prophets disappeared. All they left behind was one
final, secret prophecy, foretelling an Age of Darkness and the birth of a new
Prophet who could be the world’s salvation . . . or the cause of its destruction.
With chaos on the horizon, five souls are set on a collision course: A prince exiled
from his kingdom. A ruthless killer known as the Pale Hand. A once-faithful leader
torn between his duty and his heart. A reckless gambler with the power to find
anything or anyone. And a dying girl on the verge of giving up. One of them—or all
of them—could break the world. Will they be savior or destroyer? Perfect for fans of
Throne of Glass, Children of Blood and Bone, and An Ember in the Ashes. Praise for
There Will Come a Darkness “A can’t miss debut from an exciting new talent.”
–Kiersten White, New York Times bestselling author of Slayer “Even in a world filled
with graces and prophets, the real magic of There Will Come a Darkness is in how
Pool has crafted her heroes—messy, flawed, and so beguilingly human. I dare you not
to fall madly in love with all of them.” —Laura Sebastian, New York Times
bestselling author of Ash Princess * "A well-crafted, surprising, and gripping start
to a new trilogy." —Kirkus Reviews, STARRED review
Running Into the Darkness May 06 2020 Samantha never intended to kill the
President. As a doctor, she swore an oath to protect life - not take it. But that
was before he ordered the murder of her family. Swept from the frigid New York City
winter, Dr. Samantha Bartlett returns to the Midwest to once again confront the

sting of death - and face those she left behind. But she's not alone. A strange man
she dubs "Shades" haunts her every step as she seeks answers to the inferno which
claimed her grandmother's life, an eerie reminder of her parents' deaths. The
secrets Samantha uncovers forever shatter the image of those she only thought she
knew. Confronted by Shades, Samantha joins a secret underworld known only as the
Elite, where a web of power and control is woven deep within governments worldwide.
Their sights are set on the seat of domination behind the Resolute desk that is the
powerhouse of nations - the presidency of the United States of America. Samantha
becomes the Elite's unlikely key to infiltrating the White House at its most
intimate levels. The Hippocratic Oath. All doctors swear by it. But the most
despicable deeds must be avenged. The quest for blood swallows Samantha in a veil of
darkness and threatens to destroy everything she once stood for. And from the
darkness there is no escape.
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